
 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Pocha [mailto: ] 

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 9:28 PM 

To: Padilla, Ingrid 

Subject: Housing in the Baylands: Yes! 

 

Dear City Council, 

 

I've lived in Brisbane for almost 20 years as a renter. I love this town but, as a single woman, who 

doesn't earn a six figure salary, houses and condos in town are out of my reach. I would welcome 

sustainable, affordable housing to the Baylands. In addition to providing housing to working folks it 

would add revenue to out local, in-town businesses that seem to go out of business at an alarming rate. 

 

I hope you will consider a reasonable plan that includes at least some housing in the Baylands. Thank 

you for your time. 

 

Lili Peck 

693 San Bruno Ave. #7 

Brisbane ca 94006 

 

415/498-5481 

 

 

mailto:pocha@aol.com

